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Newsletter

Welcome to our March update

• Work continues on the Adam Smith

Business School across several fronts,

with some key activities now nearing

completion.

• Notably, the façade installation nears

completion with our specialist partners,

Decomo and Charles Henshaw.

• The key areas of focus include; continued

installation of raised access flooring

throughout the levels, concreting of level 1,

drainage works on the west & east

elevations as well as preparation for the

hard landscaping.
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Site Progress (cont.)

On the Adam Smith Business School:

• The roof work in terms of insulation and

weatherproofing is now fully complete.

• Glazed and movable partitions are also fully

complete.

• Commissioning has begun on the building

as we begin to test installed products and

systems.

ASBS façade progression

Project Look Ahead

• The Adam Smith Business School will

continue to progress internal fit out activities.

• With the near completion of the external

façade panels, the tower cranes will be

brought down in the coming weeks.

• We would like to encourage our neighbours

and nearby residents to fill out the

Considerate Constructors Residents

Feedback Survey.

• Please visit the link or scan the QR code for

access:

https://forms.office.com/e/Q07MwzxwGi

CCS Residents Survey

Weatherproofing complete and screed installation L1



• We recently ran a number of work

experience placements, including a hybrid-

style programme where digital construction

students from the City of Glasgow College

were tasked with a mock brief to design a

hotel as part of the Campus development.

• Throughout the week students spent time

with various departments and presented

their final proposals.

• Overall the programme was a great

success, with students taking valuable

experience from the week.

• We also welcomed 20 Civil Engineering

students from the University of Glasgow

for a site visit where they were able to see

the theory they had been learning in their

Construction Management module put into

practice.
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• Our Sustainability representative

presented to the University of Glasgow

Urban Society.

• The presentation was focused on best

practice, our sustainability goals, and

how are we achieving them.

Community Update

Contacts

community@multiplex.global

Patrick Brooker

Social Value & Community Graduate

Patrick.brooker@multiplex.global

Callum Scott

ESG Lead

Callum.scott@multiplex.global

Site Working Hours

Monday to Friday: 7:30am – 7pm

Saturday: 7:30am – 5pm

Work experience students hosted by Multiplex

Considerate Constructors Scheme

• We welcomed the Considerate Constructors

Scheme monitor to the Adam Smith Business

School.

• Following the visit we are delighted to

announce a score of 45, well above the

industry average.

• The project is scored on workforce,

community and environmental standards.

Environmental Update

Presenting our ESG Strategy


